

## Mayor's Commendation Presented to The Pick Family

In recognition of your leadership and vision in spearheading the Rancho Hoops public art project, transforming the Rancho Grande Park basketball court into a vibrant and interactive public art piece. Your dedication to giving back to your community by fostering spaces for people of all ages to experience joy through play and creating a cherished amenity for residents and visitors to enjoy for years to come is admirable.

Thank you for your contributions and commitment to making Arroyo Grande a more vibrant and beautiful place!

Dated this 26th day of November 2024

Caren Ray Russom, Mayor

